
Pick up a yellow shopping bag for Hill Country Community Ministries (HCCM) on your way out 
 today, and return them to the worship NEXT SUNDAY with the following items. 

Spaghetti pasta–1 lb. package   Spaghetti sauce–24 oz. in CAN 
Peanut Butter–13.3 oz. plastic jar   Jelly/Jam–20 oz. plastic jar  
                                Dish soap–please tape down tops  

     Hope Presbyterian Church will once again 
be supporting the annual Souper Bowl of 
Caring food donation drive alongside over a 
dozen other Presbyterian churches in Mission 
Presbytery. Every can counts and every dol-
lar matters when we’re tackling hunger in 
our neighborhood.  
     In addition to our usual Yellow Bag Sun-
day, we’ll be collecting and counting non-
perishable food items every Sunday until 
February 11th. If you would prefer to make a 
financial contribution, please memo checks 
or cash envelopes with “Souper Bowl of Car-
ing” and place them in the offering plate or 
in the Souper Bowl stock pots you’ll see in 
the narthex after worship.  
     Thank you for helping us Tackle Hunger 
this Souper Bowl of Caring season! 

TACKLING HUNGER 
FEBRUARY 11 

     At the recent blood drive we had 22 
donors and from which 20 units received.  
     A record number for Hope!  
     Thank you everyone who donated. 
     Our next blood drive is April 14! 

MISSIONS 
   … at home and around the world 

Hope’s Mission Fair 
Sunday, February 11 

11:30 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

Learn more about outreach opportunities, 
both local and global, and how you can  

follow Jesus by serving others.  




